
COVID PROTOCOLS - PANTHER PRIDE TOURNAMENT 
 
All games will be held at the Magna Centre, 800 Mulock Drive, Newmarket. 
  
You many enter the arena at any time however dressing rooms will not be available until 30 
minutes prior to your scheduled ice time.    
  
We will make every effort to screen people as quickly as possible, but please factor in wait time. 
  
Town of Newmarket requires ALL that enter the facility MUST complete the Town Screening noted 
below for those born in 2009 and older.  

Effective immediately, patrons will only need to complete an online screening for one primary 
contact for their party/household.  That person shall confirm no one in their party is experiencing 
signs or symptoms of COVID-19.  Facility screening staff will only need to see the one “check 
mark” for the main contact and then verify vaccination status for those aged 12+. 

Everyone from same party/household will need to enter at the same time as the primary contact.  If 
someone from the same group needs to enter at a different time, they’re welcome to complete their 
own screening. 

PLEASE NOTE:  On November 16th, the screening tool will be consolidated to a single webpage, 
instead of the series of pages and individual questions.  The main contact will enter their 
information, then review the screening questions on behalf of their group and check a box to 
confirm everyone attending is symptom free.   

A green check mark will appear.      You must show this to the arena staff to enter. 
 

TOWN SCREENING:    https://maps.newmarket.ca/covidscreening/ 
 
You must show proof of double vaccination or exemption with government issued ID.  
 
UPDATE:   Once the above screening steps are complete - individuals will receive a ‘wrist band’ 
confirming you have met the proof of double vaccination    
 
The next visit to the Magna Centre will require individuals to ‘complete the daily screening only 
and show that to the town staff.  

 
Vaccination policy from the OWHA is required for all teams, which is full vaccination plus 14 days 
for 2009 and older, or exemption from the OWHA with government issued ID. 

  
Masks are required at all times in the facility with the exception of players actively participating on 
ice and on ice officials.  Team staff are required to wear masks behind the bench. 

  
Please continue to practice social distancing within the facility. 
 

These are government mandated procedures to enter the facility. 

 Any failure to follow government safety protocols by coaches, players, parents, guardians 

or spectators will result in forfeit of that game and removal of the team from the 

tournament. 

 Thank you for your cooperation.  
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